
August 7, 2025 
 
Hello BCPUD, 
 
I, as well as many of my neighbors and other residents in Bolinas, am concerned with the lack of road 
repairs/repaving in the town and am puzzled by county priorities in repairing roads in excellent shape 
while not repairing roads in much worse shape.  
 
I've attached a copy of a letter sent to county supervisors and Public Works, for your information. 
 
I appreciate your taking the time to review. 
 
Robert W. Hunter - Bolinas residen 
 


